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Death Investigation 

 
(Lincolnville, S.C.) On August 14, 2015, shortly before 10:00 p.m., Charleston County Sheriff’s 
Office deputies responded to an area off of Bell Drive to investigate a report of shots being fired. 
Upon our deputies’ arrival on scene, several spent shell casings were discovered near the road 
side and a few yards from the where the shell casings were discovered the deceased body of a 
black male between age of 25 -35 was discovered in a wooded area off the roadway. 
 
This is an active criminal investigation and anyone with information is asked to call 
CrimeStopppers at 843.554.1111 or the Sheriff’s Office at 843.202.1700. The Charleston County 
Coroner’s Office will identify the victim and the manner of death. 
 
There are no suspect(s) identified in this investigation or arrests made. 
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